
Upcoming Holiday Arrangements 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the upcoming holiday 

arrangements for our school. 

Holiday Start Date: December 20, 2023 

Holiday End Date: January 5, 2024 

Please note that classes will resume on January 8, 2024. We encourage all students to make the 

most of this holiday period to rest and rejuvenate. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

The School Administration 


